
Subject: Please vote NO on Monday May 6th 
 
 
Dear Elected Officials: 
 
Let it be known that I oppose the two town-initiated official plan and by-law amendments which are 
the subject of Monday night’s vote. I fear that the implementation of these new amendments will 
jeopardize the integrity and character of the well-established, family oriented neighbourhood in 
College Park in which I have called home for almost thirty years. 
 
I am asking you to please listen to your constituents. 
 
Vote NO: to four dwelling units per detached residential property across Oakville Vote NO: to four 
story dwellings within 800 m of Sheridan College 
Vote NO: to “alternative” minor zoning by-law amendments deemed necessary for the HAF 
application initiative 
 
Keep Oakville livable to the people who already live here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cheryle Noel 
 
 
 


